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During the summer, every Wed. night along with the drag racing, 1000's of cars come 

to participate in a car cruise.  The car cruise raises thousands for charity.  It bothers 

me that there has not been a financial impact statement submitted.  I also wonder 

how it would be enforced.  Many of the race cars use E85, which is a non-leaded 

fuel.  Regular octaine pump gas is also not leaded.  Some show cars and race cars 

do run on leaded fuel, would this be enforced on the word of the car owner?  Seems 

that this bill was rushed with very little research done.   

Respectfully submitted.   


